Please read to students.

Thank You

To the wonderful students of Hillside High who attended the Town Hall Meeting, Youth, Having Our Say" About Guns, Gun Safety, School Violence, Safety in the community and Homes on Saturday, September 29, 2018 The National Sorority of Phi Delta Kappa, Incorporated, Delta Pi Chapter sincerely appreciate your participation and questions to the panel you were absolutely amazing. I applaud you and other students who represented their schools much success in all your endeavors as you continue to make a difference in your school and communities.

Again, along with members of our youth group, the Mighty Xinos and Kudos we say thank you and please join us as we too continue to make a difference in our schools and communities through helping at Hillside Food Bank, Saint Roccos' Children Shelter, Clothing and Toy Drive.

You are always invited to sit in on our many interesting workshops and adventures.

Respectfully,

National Sorority of Phi Delta Kappa, Inc., Delta PI Chapter Xinos and Kudos